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November 19, 2010 
 
 
Professor Charles Boncelet 
ECE Department 
 
Dear Charlie, 
 
This letters confirms that the Department of Computer and Information Sciences is in agreement with the 
plan to switch the schedule so that the typical ECE undergraduate student will take our CISC220 in the 
Fall semester, rather than in the Spring semester.  We understand this change to be effective with the 
2011/12 academic year. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
         Errol L. Lloyd 
 
       Errol L. Lloyd  
      Professor and Chair  
 


